
Farewell Father Des 

On Friday 4th September, we celebrated a farewell Mass to Fr Des with a 

difference.  The children took part in Mass from their classrooms watching Fr 

Des in church via the webcam.  All the children made cards about why they felt 

Fr Des was special. 

Thank you to Fr Des for all his prayers and spiritual guidance for both staff and 

children.  We will miss you and wish you all the best at your new parish in 

Coventry. 

                                                      

 

                                             

  

 


